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The Board of Directors has set a $35,000,000 technology replacement levy for Tuesday, February 11, 2020.  The 
technology levy is a six-year levy and replaces the expiring 2014 technology levy. It provides funding to implement 
recommendations from the 2019 Technology Citizens Ad Hoc Committee. 
  
The 29-member committee of community members, parents, teachers and staff met during the spring and summer to 
review the 2014 Technology Levy accomplishments and the status of ASD’s current technology infrastructure.  The 
committee defined the purpose of the Technology Replacement levy is to enable students to be successful and 
competitive in a globally connected society, emphasizing digital citizenship and 21st-century skills.   
 

The replacement technology levy will maintain: The replacement technology levy will expand: 

  

 
The Technology Replacement Levy provides a stable tax rate. 

 
 
 

Projected Tax Rates for Technology Replacement Levy 

Tax Year Rate Per $1,000 Amount 

 2021 $0.42 $5,833,000 

2022 $0.41 $5,833,000 

2023 $0.40 $5,833,000 

2024 $0.39 $5,833,000 

2025 $0.38 $5,833,000 

2026 $0.36 $5,833,000 

King and Pierce County conduct all elections through mail-in ballots only. 
For voter registration visit www.kingcounty.gov/elections or in Pierce 
County www.co.pierce.wa.us/elections.  
  
Special exemption: Anyone 61 years of age or older or those who are 100% 
disabled from work may be exempt from voted levies and bonds. For more 
information email levy2020@auburn.wednet.edu or call 253-931-4930. 
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